
 

 

 

                                          Welcome Aboard 

 

The Port has hired an Administrative Office Assistant. We are happy to welcome to the 

staff our latest team member. 

Welcome Aboard Heidi! 

 

Is it registered? 

 
  June 30th marked the official expiration of all Washington registration tags for water 

vessels. All boaters in the marina have the responsibility to keep current registration on 

their vessels. Please make sure you are visiting your boat and placing the new 2023 

sticker on your vessel. This is a must! 

 

Are you sure about Insurance? 

 
All boaters are required to maintain current and adequate insurance on any vessel 

moored in the Port’s facilities. (Please review the Ports Rules and Regulations for 

required coverage) 

 Now is a great time to check your records and review your insurance policy.  Following 

an incident is the absolute worst time to discover that your policy has changed and is 

not what you really thought it was, or that your expiration date slipped by you and now 

you have a fiscal disaster on your hands! Every year there are cases where an owner 

finds out too late that something changed in their policy and “That” is no longer 

covered.  

 

 

Main Pier –  

Our main pier has several piles in need of attention. The Port has entered contract with a local 

contractor to make these repairs.  Work is underway and should be completed soon! 
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Electronic Payment Kiosk 

 
The Port will be installing 2 electronic pay kiosks. One at the boat ramp and one at the 

East Breakwater. These “Iron Rangers” will provide the ability to pay for boat launching 

and guest moorage without having to come to the office and eliminate the clumsy wet 

envelope situation! The final arrangements are being made and we expect to be 

ordering these units very soon. 

 

 

Visitors 
 

West Seattle Yacht Club came to visit us in August with 20 boats 

Beneteau Yacht Club brought in a group of 40  

Labor Day Weekend we will have Des Moines Yacht Club is planning to bring 45 boats 

 

Welcome all who come to gather! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Upcoming Meeting & Events 

 

• September 14, 2022 6:00 PM   

Commissioner Meeting  

Location: Port Annex Building at 9756 Ogle Rd NE, Bremerton, WA 98311 

Zoom Info – Meeting ID: 826 4492 7234  Passcode: 568637 

 

 


